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Good afternoon,

Further to my comment on the Camden Planning website, please see attached photos from my principal and child
bedrooms that show how the proposed extension to 1 Patshull Place would lead to a hugely damaging loss of
natural light.

I, and the residents on Lawford Road that | have spoken to, object very strongly to the proposed extension to the
existing garage. We firmly believe that this would damage the existing building design and architectural symmetry
beyond repair.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information.

Many thanks,

Samuel Bull



